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Comments: Enough already ! If you know the history of the NPS It was conceived to bring peace, serenity and a

place to marvel with Mother Nature and to enjoy quite reflection. Where in the world is this going ?  is there not

enough areas outside the NP that a person can enjoy riding there e bike. They do not belong in the forest !!!! I

live in the San Juan NF and the ATV are slowly destroying the the trail system, mainly because they are

irresponsible and are obviously not there to enjoy the peacefulness of the Forest. This idea that it allows people

who otherwise could not have access to the NPS, is ludicrous. What handicap could people have that  allows

them to ride an e bike safely in the forest ? If so why not issue a handicap permit ? I am tired of people sitting in

an office determining what they think is right and not getting out to see what is happening, get in the Forest. Quit

being political get out and repair the forests and parks that have been used excessively since the pandemic. E

bikes please, a very bad idea. 


